
May is Older Americans Month! 

For DAIL, May provides an opportunity to spread awareness 

about the contributions of older Vermonters in our communities 

and the OAA programs that help people age in place. 

DAIL will be putting information on our website, writing an op-ed and doing an 

Across the Fence episode.  We will be encouraging our community partners to    

promote the month as well. 

What are your suggestions for creative ways DAIL and our community partners 

can call attention to Older Americans Month this May?  Share ideas below and   

return this paper to DAIL or contact Angela via email at angela.smith-

dieng@vermont.gov.   

 


